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“I Could Help With That!” 

"Maybe I could help with that," I (Rochelle) thought when I saw the prayer request during 

our campus prayer meeting. The leaders of our internship program needed more staff who 

could coach interns preparing to come work for Cru starting in August!  So I volunteered!   

It has been a joy (and a lot more work than I realized) to coach 3 young college gradu-

ates who were accepted to serve at our World Headquarters starting this August. One of them 

has since been called to another ministry, but the other two are still working hard and trusting 

in God to provide all they need financially to serve for a year. I want to introduce you to Yujin 

Kang and Tienna Fisher.  

Yujin is originally from South Korea where she was raised in a Christian 

family. However, she really came to know Christ as her personal Lord 

and Savior during college. She studied at Western Kentucky University 

as a Marketing Major. She will be part of the Marketing and Mobiliza-

tion team where she will use her skills to develop tools for reaching col-

lege students around the US using Social Media platforms. She will al-

so be involved in personal outreach at a nearby 

campus. Yujin has been blown away to see God 

provide her with many prayer and financial part-

ners and she has almost reached her goal!  

     Tienna is from Minnesota and a recent gradu-

ate of the University of Minnesota. She got in-

volved with Cru because her parents asked her to do so. Then she met 

Jesus personally and her faith grew and her life changed. Although she 

used to be afraid to talk to others about her faith in Christ, her experienc-

es last summer at the Headquarters summer mission changed that. As 

she stepped out in faith, God enabled her to have many conversations 

about the Lord with students. As an intern, she will help the campus min-

istry by running special events for the financial development team and 

she will be going out to reach students again with the Gospel. She is excited to know that both 

her personal ministry and her office ministry will help many students believe in Jesus!  

Besides encouraging, praying for, and helping them with their fundraising skills, I have 

also had the privilege of leading them in Bible lessons covering Cru's core doctrine. It has been 

my privilege to walk alongside Yujin and Tienna during this faith stretching time of their lives. 

Please pray for them! Thank you for sharing in raising up new laborers for Jesus with us. 

With love in Jesus,  

Steve & Rochelle 


